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From: Antoinette Mesman [mailto:mesmanaj@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, June 11,2016 9:46 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>; centcoridorpipeline@duke-energy.com 
Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I'm writing because I oppose the suggested route of a high pressure pipeline coming through Blue Ash 
Ohio. The proposed route will put my young family, and many others like us at risk as we go about our 
daily lives walking the downtown area and sending our children to schools close to the proposed 
pipeline. With the track record of catastrophic failures due to the amount of gas running through these 
lines-1 don't want to have to worry about a failure occurring and potentially destroying our family, 
home, or children while they are at school. 

Please help keep your city safe by opposing densely populated the Blue Ash route. 

-Antoinette Mesman 
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